Eye on the World March 15, 2025

This compilation of material for "Eye on the World" is presented as a service to the Churches of God. The views stated in the material are those of the writers or sources quoted by the writers, and do not necessarily reflect the views of the members of the Church of God Big Sandy. The following articles were posted at churchofgodbigsandy.com for the weekend of March 15, 2025.

Compiled by Dave Havir

Luke 21:34-36—"But take heed to yourselves, lest your souls be weighed down with selfindulgence, and drunkenness, or the anxieties of this life, and that day come on you suddenly, like a falling trap; for it will come on all dwellers on the face of the whole earth. But beware of slumbering; and every moment pray that you may be fully strengthened to escape from all these coming evils, and to take your stand in the presence of the Son of Man" (Weymouth New Testament).

• • • • •

Be prepared – even U.S. tariffs done correctly may cause temporary pain

• Looking back to March 2024, a video titled "Javier Milei [Explains] How Import Tariffs [Temporarily] Weaken the Economy and Your Wallet" was posted at youtube.com on March 12, 2024.

• Looking back to January 2025, an article by Luca Ventura titled "Milei Ends Argentina's Deficit After 123 Years" was posted at gfmag.com on Jan. 2, 2025.

• Looking back to February 2025, an article by Hernan Nessi titled "Argentina Inflation Hits Five-Year Low in Win for Milei" was posted at reuters.com on Feb. 13, 2025.

• An article by Editorial Board titled "Hope the Short-Term Pain of Trump's Tariffs Bring Long-Term Gain" was posted at nypost.com on March 4, 2025.

• An article by Charles Gasparino titled "Ignore the Stock Market – Wall Street Dealing With Painful Detox From Government Spending Addiction" was posted at nypost.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Michael Wayland titled "Trump Finds Unexpected Ally in Auto Union Leader [UAW President Shawn Fain] Over Tariffs" was posted at cnbc.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Taylor Herzlich titled "Trump Tariffs 'Worth It' – Even If They Trigger a Recession, Commerce Secretary Howard Lutnick Says" was posted at nypost.com on March 13,

2025.

EJ Antoni of Heritage Foundation – McKinley did tariffs right, Hoover did tariffs poorly

• Looking back to February 2025, an article by EJ Antoni titled "Trump's Tariff Critics Are Trading on Overblown and Unfounded Fears" was posted at dailysignal.com on Feb. 6, 2025.

• A video by Clayton Morris titled "Trump's Tariffs Are Working Even Better Than Expected [According to EJ Antoni of the Heritage Foundation]" was posted at youtube.com on March 7, 2025. (Antoni said: There is a right way to do tariffs and a wrong way to do tariffs. What we saw during the first Trump administration was the right way to do tariffs. Tariffs were also done correctly during the William McKinley administration, 25th president, and tariffs were done incredibly poorly during the Herbert Hoover administration, 31st president. It can be done right. It can be done wrong. It is not a panacea. This administration is correctly using a carrot and stick approach.)

• • • • •

An article by EJ Antoni titled "Trump Speech Lays Out Roadmap to Prosperity" was posted at heritage.org on March 10, 2025. Following is the article.

Key Takeaways

1. To help end the current cost-of-living crisis, Mr. Trump is clearing the way for a surge in domestic energy production.

2. Additionally, Mr. Trump has pledged to cut burdensome regulations, slashing red tape to allow businesses legitimate room to thrive and employ more Americans.

3. Mr. Trump's political capital may be sufficient to carry the day without any Democratic support, and that's another reason to be hopeful.

In his speech to Congress on Tuesday [March 4] night, President Trump presented America with a roadmap to prosperity. He managed to walk a tightrope on economic issues, simultaneously acknowledging the financial pain of families today while also delivering a hopeful message that "America is back" and on her way to a new golden age.

For four years, the White House and its media apparatchiks papered over the devastating effects of sharp rises in prices and interest rates. We were told to ignore our lying eyes and empty wallets, and to believe that Joseph R. Biden's economy was nothing short of miraculous. The truth was just the opposite.

While the government spent, borrowed, and created money to boost various statistics like nonfarm payrolls, gross domestic product, or equity prices, inflation ravaged family finances and the American dream of owning a home became unattainable. According to the Federal Reserve Bank of Atlanta, home ownership affordability hit a record low in Mr. Biden's last month as president.

After four years of gaslighting, last night's economic candor from Mr. Trump was refreshing, as he acknowledged the reality of the problems created by the radical left. Even better, though, was the fact that he laid out a plan to get America out of her economic doldrums, reinvigorate the middle class, and return to dominance on the world stage.

To help end the current cost-of-living crisis, Mr. Trump is clearing the way for a surge in domestic energy production. While the Biden administration notoriously denied either permits or leases, while throwing up other regulatory red tape in the way of energy producers, Mr. Trump is fast-tracking new sources of reliable American energy.

Because energy is an input for every single product and service in the entire economy, reducing the cost of so ubiquitous an input will bring prices down everywhere, and increasing the supply of energy is exactly the right catalyst to reduce energy prices. That's Economics 101.

But we forget that many products today are made directly from energy sources, like how natural gas is used to make synthetic fertilizer. By increasing natural gas production, Mr. Trump will reduce its price and bring down the price of fertilizer, which is one of the costly components in food production. Thus, ramping up American energy production will result in even lower prices for consumers.

But taxpayers need additional relief, having suffered the equivalent of nearly a \$5 trillion tax hike from inflation. That's why Mr. Trump has not only asked Congress to make the 2017 tax reform permanent, but to go even further and provide additional relief for all taxpayers, in all income brackets.

Along with this call for lower taxes, Mr. Trump also reiterated his pledge for less government spending. He highlighted many examples of how the Department of Government Efficiency under Elon Musk has already saved taxpayers billions of dollars. But he intends to go much further.

He called on Congress to cut spending enough so that the federal government would have a balanced budget for the first time in three decades. Since government spending is the ultimate cause of nearly all our economic ills today – like high prices and high interest rates – drastic reductions in government spending would be like putting the private economy into overdrive.

Additionally, Mr. Trump has pledged to cut burdensome regulations, slashing red tape to allow businesses legitimate room to thrive and employ more Americans. For every new regulation proposed, Mr. Trump promises to cut 10. That's refreshing change after the Biden administration cost the average family thousands of dollars in regulatory costs.

Reducing taxes and regulations are part of the carrot-and-stick approach that Mr. Trump intends to use to bring production and jobs back to America. The stick is tariffs.

Mr. Trump recognizes that tariffs can accomplish many goals at once.

- They are a bargaining chip.
- They raise revenue for the government.
- They shift some of the tax burden onto other nations.
- They provide an incentive to make things in America and employ Americans.

Mr. Trump is masterfully wielding the American consumer's purchasing power like a weapon on the world stage, making other nations reduce their own tariff and non-tariff barriers. If our markets are open to foreign producers, then their markets should be open to our exporters too – that's truly free trade.

Additionally, Mr. Trump is forcing concessions from Mexico and Canada to stop the flow of deadly drugs like fentanyl into America. In that sense, it's less of a trade war than a drug war.

While Democrats refused to stand or clap for such a roadmap to prosperity, including over \$1 trillion of investment in America secured in less than two months, they cheered for billions of dollars wasted in the Ukraine on a forever war.

Nevertheless, Mr. Trump's political capital may be sufficient to carry the day without any Democratic support, and that's another reason to be hopeful about America's second golden age.

• • • • •

A report titled "Full-Page Ad [Published in *The New York Times, The Washington Post* and *The Boston Globe*]: Donald Trump Letter on Foreign Policy – September 2, 1987" has been posted at rollcall.com. Following is the content of the paid advertisement..

Headline – There's nothing wrong with America's Foreign Defense Policy that a little backbone can't cure.

Sub-Headline – An open letter from Donald J. Trump on why America should stop paying to defend countries that can afford to defend themselves.

To the American People:

For decades, Japan and other nations have been taking advantage of the United States. The saga continues unabated as we defend the Persian Gulf, an area of only marginal significance to the United States for its oil supplies, but one upon which Japan and others are almost totally dependent. Why are these nations not paying the United States for the human lives and billions

of dollars we are losing to protect their interests?

Saudi Arabia, a country whose very existence is in the hands of the United States, last week refused to allow us to use their mine sweepers (which are, sadly, far more advanced than ours) to police the Gulf. The world is laughing at America's politicians as we protect ships we don't own, carrying oil we don't need, destined for allies who won't help.

Over the years, the Japanese, unimpeded by the huge costs of defending themselves (as long as the United States will do it for free), have built a strong and vibrant economy with unprecedented surpluses. They have brilliantly managed to maintain a weak yen against a strong dollar. This, coupled with our monumental spending for their, and others, defense, has moved Japan to the forefront of world economies.

Now that the tides are turning and the yen is becoming strong against the dollar, the Japanese are openly complaining and, in typical fashion, our politicians are reacting to these unjustified complaints.

It's time for us to end our vast deficits by making Japan, and others who can afford it, pay. Our world protection is worth hundreds of billions of dollars to these countries, and their stake in their protection is far greater than ours.

Make Japan, Saudi Arabia, and others pay for the protection we extend as allies. Let's help our farmers, our sick, our homeless by taking some of the greatest profit machines ever created – machines created and nurtured by us.

"Tax" these wealthy nations, not America. End our huge deficits, reduce our taxes and let America's economy grow unencumbered by the cost of defending those who can easily afford to pay us for the defense of their freedom. Let's not let our great country be laughed at anymore.

Sincerely,

Donald J. Trump

.

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines involve articles that are considered international. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

The American people want the waste, fraud and greed stopped - follow the money

• A video and an article by Staff titled "Watch: Joe Rogan and Elon Musk Expose the

'Biggest Scam of All-Time' [How the Bureaucratic Systems Could Orchestrate a Trillion-Dollar Fraud Through Non-Governmental Organizations (NGOs) and agencies like USAID]" were posted at rvmnews.com on March 2, 2025.

USAID

• An article by Ellen Knickmeyer titled "Secretary of State Rubio Says Purge of USAID Programs Complete, With 83% of Agency's Programs Gone" was posted at apnews.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Zachary Stieber titled "State Department Cancels Most USAID Contracts" was posted at theepochtimes.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Christian K. Caruzo titled "Report: Nicaragua Received \$373.5 Million in Remittances From the U.S. in January" was posted at breitbart.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Jason Walsh titled "Senior USAID Official Orders Document Destruction, White House Responds" was posted at dailyfetched.co on March 12, 2025.

Elon Musk - anger directed against him

• An article by Alana Mastrangelo titled "Seattle Officials Investigate Fire That Destroyed Multiple Tesla Cybertrucks" was posted at breitbart.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Lucas Nolan titled "Elon Musk Blames 'Massive Cyberattack' for X Outages" was posted at breitbart.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Leah Barkoukis titled "Trump Says Attacks on Tesla Dealerships Will Be Considered Acts of Domestic Terrorism" was posted at townhall.com on March 12, 2025.

Russia-Ukraine war – general news

• An article by Staff titled "Russia Trots Out Its Newest Weapons in Ukraine: Horses" was posted at wsj.com on March 9, 2025.

• An article by John Hayward titled "Turkey Opened More Businesses in Ukraine Last Year Than Any Other Country – Even China" was posted at breitbart.com on March 11, 2025.

Ukraine's retreating from Kursk – hurt some of their bargaining position

• An article by Staff titled "Ukraine Loses Cease-Fire Bargaining Chip as Its Troops Cede Ground in Russia" was posted at apnews.com on March 13, 2025.

• An article by David Axe titled "The Things They Left Behind: Retreating From Kursk, the Ukrainians Abandoned Some of Their Best Weapons" was posted at forbes.com on March 13,

2025.

• A video titled "Russia Is Retaking Kursk From Ukraine [Having Recaptured 29 Settlements in Kursk in the Past Week]" was posted at youtube.com on March 14, 2025.

NATO

• An article by Kurt Zindulka titled "Poland to Increase Defense Spending to Five Percent, Build a Half Million Man Army; Says PM Tusk" was posted at breitbart.com on March 8, 2025.

• An article by Ronny Reyes titled "Poland PM Fires Off Blistering Attack on Europe's 'Cowardice' as He Seeks Nuclear Weapons to Stare Down Putin" was posted at nypost.com on March 9, 2025.

• An article by Dato Parulava titled "Poland's Tusk Wants Turkey to Take a Leading Role in Ending Ukraine War" was posted at politico.eu on March 12, 2025.

• A video titled "NATO Chief [Mark Rutte] Praises Trump: 'You Broke the Deadlock' on Ukraine" was posted at youtube.com on March 13, 2025.

• An article by Selcan Hacaoglu titled "Erdogan Tries to Leveage Turkey's NATO Muscle as U.S. Retreats" was posted at bloomberg.com on March 13, 2025.

• A Reuters article by Staff titled "Ukraine's Zelensky Says Turkey Is a Partner in Security Guarantees" was posted at reuters.com on March 14, 2025.

Russia-Ukraine war – talks about cease fire

• An article by Frances Martel titled "Marco Rubio Meets Saudi Crown Prince Prior to Ukraine Peace Summit" was posted at breitbart.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Oliver JJ Lane titled "U.S.-Ukraine Path to Peace Talks Begin in Saudi Arabia" was posted at breitbart.com on March 11, 2025.

• An article by Caitlin McFall titled "Ukraine Accepts Deal, Says Rubio: 'We'll Take This to the Russians'" was posted at foxnews.com on March 11, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "Putin Agrees in Principle With Proposal for Ukraine Cease-Fire and Says More Discussions Are Needed" was posted at apnews.com on March 13, 2025.

• An article by Elizabeth Pritchett titled "Russia Presents U.S. With Demands That Need to Be Met Before Ending Ukraine War: Report" was posted at foxnews.com on March 13, 2025.

• An article by Richard Polina titled "Russian Document Proposes Prolonging Ukraine War, Undermining Trump-Led Peace Talks: No Resolution 'Before 2026'" was posted at

nypost.com on March 13, 2025.

• A Reuters article by Staff titled "Trump Calls Discussions With Putin 'Productive' – Urges Him to Spare Ukrainian Troops" was posted at reuters.com on March 14, 2025.

• An article by Meredith Deliso titled "Vladimir Putin Says Ukraine Must Surrender After Donald Trump Calls for Soldiers to Be Spared" was posted at abcnews.com on March 14, 2025.

Purim

• An article by Staff titled "Parades, Dancers and Superheros: Israel's Children Celebrate Purim" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025.

• An article by Jonathan Lieberman titled "Purim Reminds Us That Hamas, Hezbollah, and Iran Will Meet Their Downfall" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025.

• An article by Editorial Staff titled "Purim Then and Now: Israel's Fight Against Modern-Day Haman" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025.

• An article by Amotz Asa-El titled "From Haman to Khamenei: The Jewish People Remember Their Enemies" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025.

Remembering October 7

• An article by Yonah Jeremy Bob titled "October 7 Probe: IDF Only Arrived in Nir Oz After Hamas Terrorists Left Because It Was 'Far Away'" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "IDF Publishes Probe Into Nir Oz Massacre" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025.

• An article by Ohad Merlin titled " 'We Will Serve Again': Three Women Who Survived the Nova Massacre and Joined the IDF Reserves" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025. Israel's to-do list now

• An article by Editorial Board titled "Israel's To-Do List Now: Get the Hostages, Then Destroy Hamas" was posted at nypost.com on March 2, 2025.

Relationship – between Israel and U.S.

• An article by Melanie Phillips titled "Democrats' Israel Betrayal: How the Party Flipped On Its Staunchest Ally" was posted at nypost.com on March 12, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "Trump Envoy [Steve] Witkoff in Azerbaijan for Talks After Netanyahu, Rabbis' Involvement" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "[Steve] Witkoff Warns Time Is Not on Hamas's Side as Terror Organization Makes Impractical Demands" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025.

Hostage news

• An article by Anthony Blair titled "Israel Cuts Electricity Supply to Gaza and Vows to Use 'All Tools Available' to Free Last of Hamas Hostages" was posted at nypost.com on March 9, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "Freed Hostage Held by Hamas Doron Katz-Asher Gives Birth to Daughter" was posted at jpost.com on March 13, 2025.

• An article by Amichai Stein titled "Israel Attacks Hamas Manipulation as Terror Group Says It Will Free Edan Alexander" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025.

Gaza reconstruction plan

• An article by Frances Martel titled "China Backs Egypt Plan to Keep Trump Out of Gaza" was posted at breitbart.com on March 6, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "European Leaders Back 'Realistic' \$53 Billion Arab-Backed Gaza Reconstruction Plan Rejected by U.S., Israel" was posted at nypost.com on March 8, 2025.

• An article by Elie Podeh titled "Arab Leaders Unite on Paper, but Who Will Rebuild Gaza?" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025.

Will Palestinians be resettled in Africa?

• An article by Staff titled "U.S. and Israel Look to Africa for Resettling Palestinians Uprooted From Gaza" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025.

• A Reuters article by Staff titled "Somalia and Somaliland Say No Talks on Resettling Palestinians From Gaza" was posted at reuters.com on March 14, 2025.

Haredi military service

• An article by Herb Keinon titled "Dancing on the Brink: Haredi Draft Dodging Video Triggers National Backlash" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025.

Anti-Semitism – international

• An article by Hannah Knudsen titled "Police: Israeli Woman and Host Gang Raped in Southern India; Man Killed" was posted at breitbart.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Mathilda Heller titled " 'I Was Almost Lynched, Called a Jewish Whore':

Woman Attacked by Mob I Copenhagen" was posted at jpost.com on March 13, 2025.

Netanyahu – complaints against him

• An article by Staff titled "Police to 'Examine' Argaman's Warning to Netanyahu After PM Files Complaint" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025.

More articles – Jerusalem Post

- An article by Liat Collins titled "From King Saul to Today: The Gilboa [Mountain Range] Role in Israel's Past and Present" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "Druze Sheikhs Arrive in Israel From Syria in Historic Visit to Prophet's Shrine" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025.

Iran

• An article by Miranda Devine titled "Trump Must Reverse Biden's Iran Appeasement and Make the Mullahs 'Broke Again'" was posted at nypost.com on March 9, 2025.

• An article by John Hayward titled "Iran, Russia and China to Hold Joint Naval Drills in Indian Ocean" was posted at breitbart.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Alexandra Sharp titled "China, Russia and Iran Hold Nuclear Talks" was posted at foreignpolicy.com on March 14, 2025.

• An article by Amir Fakhravar titled "Trump Has the Opportunity to Stop Iran From Going Nuclear" was posted at foxnews.com on March 14, 2025.

• An article by Erfan Fard titled "Is Iran's Regime on the Brink? Khamenei's Dialogue Suggests So" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025.

• A Reuters article by Parisa Hafezi titled "Despite Tough Talk, Economic Woes May Force Iran to Bargain With Trump" was posted at reuters.com on March 14, 2025.

Saudi Arabia

• An article by Jon Hoffman titled "[Crown Prince] Mohammed Bin Salman's Domestic Agenda Is Also Driving Saudi Arabia's Diplomatic Blitz" was posted at cato.org on March 12, 2025.

• An article by Paul Wood titled "Who Trusts Saudi Arabia?" was posted at thespectator.com on March 14, 2025.

• A Reuters article by Staff titled "Putin and Saudi Crown Prince Discuss OPEC+

Agreements and Ukraine Crisis in Call" was posted at reuters.com on March 14, 2025.

Comments about China and Taiwan

- An article by Koh Ewe titled "Taiwan Calls China 'Foreign Hostile Force' and Vows Tough Measures" was posted at bbc.com on March 14, 2025.
- An article by Oiwan Lam titled "Chipmaker Giant TSMC's USD 100 Billion Investment in the U.S. Unnerves Many Taiwanese" was posted at globalvoices.com on March 14, 2025.
- An article by Staff titled "U.S. Urged to Back Satellite Link Effort in Taiwan" was posted at taipeitimes.com on March 15, 2025.

Covid – International comments

• An article by Emily Kopp titled "Wuhan Institute of Virology Collaborators Call Out Dangerous Research – Five Years Late" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 6, 2025.

• An article by Alana Mastrangelo titled "Missouri Wins \$24 Billion Judgment Against China in Coronavirus Lawsuit" was posted at breitbart.com on March 8, 2025.

Reminders – China talks climate change, but produces coal

• Looking back to November 2023, a Reuters article by Colleen Howe and Ella Cao titled "In China's Coal Country, Full Steam Ahead With New Power Plants Despite Climate Pledges" was posted at reuters.com on Nov. 30, 2023.

• Looking back to December 2023, an article by Seth Borenstein titled "World Carbon Dioxide Emissions Increase Again, Driven by China, India and Aviation" was posted at apnews.com on Dec. 4, 2023.

Africa

• A video titled "600 Million Africans Lack Reliable Access to Electricity" was posted at youtube.com on March 14, 2025.

• A Reuters article by Staff titled "Embattled Congo President [Felix Tshisekedi] Considers Sitting Down With M23 Rebels" was posted at reuters.com on March 14, 2025.

North Korea

• An article by Micah McCartney titled "North Korea Puts Out 'First Nuclear War' Warning" was posted at newsweek.com on March 12, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "Report: Chinese Cargo Ship Sank North Korean Bulker

Smuggling Coal" was posted at maritime-executive.com on March 13, 2025.

• An article by Taehyun Kim titled "North Korea's Efforts to Attain De Facto Nuclear Weapon State Status and ROK-US Response Strategy" was posted at 38north.org on March 14, 2025.

Germany – government

• An article by Staff titled " 'Germany Is Back': [German Chancellor-in-Waiting Friedrich] Merz Secures Key Support for Debt Deal" was posted at cnbc.com on March 14, 2025.

• An article by Dmytro Hubenko titled "Germany: Parties [CDU/CSU Bloc and the SPD] Agree on Historic Debt Deal" was posted at amp.dw.com on March 14, 2025.

• An article by Jim Tankersley titled "Germans Reach Deal to Spend Big on Defense, Climate and More" was posted at nytimes.com on March 14, 2025.

Canada

• An article by Staff titled "Canadian Liberals Select Globalist Technocrat Mark Carney to Replace Justin Trudeau as Prime Minister" was posted at breitbart.com on March 9, 2025.

• An article by Frances Martel titled " 'Trump Will Have a Big Smile on His Face': Canada's Conservatives Launch Campaign Against Trudeau Successor Mark Carney" was posted at breitbart.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "Emma-Jo Morris Explains Canada's Choice: Aligning With USA or CCP" was posted at breitbart.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "'Most Loyal' Trudeau Underling Chrystia Freeland Tanked Her Boss for His Job – Only to Lose Spectacularly" was posted at breitbart.com on March 11, 2025.

• An article by Ryan King titled "Trump Hits Back at Canada With Additional 25% Tariff on Steel, Aluminum" was posted at nypost.com on March 11, 2025.

Greenland

• An article by Elizabeth Weibel titled "Trump Vows to 'Invest Billions' Into Greenland If They Join U.S." was posted at breitbart.com on March 9, 2025.

Trump's tariffs going forward

• An article by Nicholas Ballasy titled "Trump to Businesses: Build in the U.S. and There Will Be No Tariffs" was posted at just thenews.com on March 9, 2025.

International news - miscellaneous

• An article by Diana Bruk titled "[A Study in Japan Concluded] Three Glasses of This Drink [Green Tea] a Day Can Prevent Dementia – It Also Fights Heart Disease and Cancer" was posted at nypost.com on March 12, 2025.

• An article by Brooke Steinberg titled "Highly Venomous Male Octopuses Poison Females Before Sex – to Avoid Being Eaten After Mating; Scientists Say" was posted at nypost.com n March 14, 2025.

.

"Eye on the World" comment: The following headlines are about articles that involve the United States. The articles were not posted, but the headlines give the essence of the story.

Schumer votes to avoid government shutdown - AOC reacts

• An article by Sarah Ferris titled "Ocasio-Cortez Mobilizes Democrats Against Schumer Plan as Colleagues Privately Urge Her to Consider Primary Challenge [Against Schumer]" was posted at cnn.com on March 13, 2025.

• An article by Matt Vespa titled "House Democrats Are Melting Down Over Schumer Caving on Government Shutdown" was posted at townhall.com on March 14, 2025.

Trump's approval rating is holding

• An article by (black conservative) Larry Elder titled "Trump Blowing Democrats Out of Water on Every Issue That Matters Most to Americans" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 9, 2025.

It is one thing - when conservative Republicans negatively evaluate Democrats

• An article by Newt Gingrich titled "How the House Democrats Became Zombies" was posted at gingrich360.com on March 7, 2025.

• An article by Jeff Poor titled "[Mark] Levin Rips Democrats for Trump Speech Response:

'What a Bunch of Children, What a Bunch of Immature Individuals'" was posted at breitbart.com on March 10, 2025.

It is totally another thing – when Politico negatively evaluates Democrats

• An article by Staff titled "House Democrats Try to Get Their Act Together Following Joint Session Fiasco" was posted at politico.com on March 12, 2025.

Democrats – are in disarray

• An article by Gromer Jeffers, Jr. titled "Democrats Need a New Attitude, Message and Leaders – and They Know It" was posted at dallasnews.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Pam Key titled "CNN's Van Jones: Democratic Party Is 'Screwed' – This Is a 'Nightmare'" was posted at breitbart.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Alexander Hall titled "[Radio Host] Charlamagne, [Comedian] Andrew Schulz Predict Trouble Ahead in 2028 for Democrats in 'Disarray'" was posted at foxnews.com on March 12, 2025.

Democrats – obsession with fighting Trump (instead of promoting positive solutions)

• An article by Pam Key titled "[Sunny] Hostin: Trump Presidency an 'Existential Crisis' – Democrats Must Be Willing to 'Fight and Die'" was posted at breitbart.com on March 7, 2025.

• An article by Damon K. Jones titled "Democrats' Political Suicide: Obsession With Trump, Fear Tactics and the War on Free Thought" was posted at blackwestchester.com on March 8, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "California Democrats See Spike in Calls Urging Them to 'Fight Back'" was posted at sfchronicle.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Jason Cohen titled " 'Ultimate Crime': [ESPN Host] Stephen A. Smith Says Democrats So Focused on Opposing Trump They're Dooming Themselves" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 13, 2025.

Democrats - are fighting over what to fight over

• An article by Staff titled "Democrats Are Busy Fighting Over What to Fight Over" was posted at wsj.com on March 8, 2025.

• An article by Aaron Zitner titled "Democrats Can't Agree How to Fight Back" was posted at wsj.com on March 10, 2025.

Why are Democrats sticking with a flawed message? - are they that out of touch?

• Looking back to November 2024, an article by Staff titled "Trump Won Big Because the Democrats Are Out of Touch" was posted at tortoisemedia.com on Nov. 8, 2024.

• Looking back to February 2025, an article by Staff titled "U.S. Rep. Seth Moulton Says

Democrats Have 'Lost Touch'" was posted at dartmouth.edu on Feb. 19, 2025.

• Looking back to February 2025, an article by Staff titled "Democrat: Party Has 'Fallen Out of Touch With the Majority of Americans'" was posted at the hill.com on Feb. 26, 2025.

• An article by Randy Gibson titled "Democrats Need Messaging Overhaul" was posted at alliednews.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Natalie Sandoval titled "Democrats Abandon Much Needed Soul-Searching, Opt for New Logo Instead" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 13, 2025.

Why are Democrats sticking with flawed messages? – beholden to rich donors?

• Looking back to November 2024, an article by Will Bunch titled "We Need an Anti-Billionaire Party" was posted at commondreams.org on Nov. 16, 2024.

• Looking back to December 2024, an article by Andrew Marantz titled "Have the Democrats Become the Party of the Elites?" was posted at newyorker.com on Dec. 14, 2024.

• An article by Will Potter titled "Democratic 'Frontrunner' for 2028 [John Fetterman] Goes After His Own Party for Not Clapping During Trump's Speech" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 8, 2025.

• An article by Hanna Panreck titled "Fetterman Urges Democrats to Talk Like 'Regular' People Instead of Ranting About 'Oligarchs'" was posted at foxnews.com on March 12, 2025.

Why have Democrats prioritized transgender sports?

• Looking back to February 2025, an article by Adam Pack titled "It Appears Democrats Have Finally Picked a Hill [Issue]' to Die On" was posted at dailycaller.com on Feb. 22, 2025.

• An article by Isaac Schorr titled "Bernie Sanders' Trans Rally (Not Gavin Newsom's Flip) Shows Where Democrats Truly Stand" was posted at nypost.com on March 10, 2025.

• An discussion titled "Do Democrats Understand What Democracy Is? Over 70% of Americans Are Against Transgender Women in Sports, Yet the Democrats Voted Against the Bill That Would Have Supported That" was posted at quora.com on March 13, 2025.

Unfortunately for Democrats – transgender issue is called "war against women"

• Looking back to April 2023, an article by Peter Parisi titled "Why Do Democrats Despise Women?" was posted at heritage.org on April 3, 2023.

Gavin Newsom – is abandoning transgender issue

• An article by Blake Jones and Dustin Gardiner titled "Newsom Drops a Bomb on Trans Sports" was posted at politico.com on March 6, 2025.

• An article by Jaryn Crouson titled "Gavin Newsom's Sudden Opposition to Men in Women's Sports Contradicts His Track Record" was posted at dailycaller.comon March 6, 2025.

• An article by Editorial Board titled "California Governor Gavin Newsom Drops Woke – and Wakes Up to Political Reality" was posted at nypost.com on March 8, 2025.

Transgender – all eyes on Maine governor

• An article by James Gordon titled "Trump Halts Funding to University of Maine System After Epic Showdown With Governor Janet Mills Over Transgender Athletes" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 12, 2025.

Transgender – general

• An article by Jackson Thompson titled "California College [University of California] Faces Backlash for Replacing Men's, Women's Locker Rooms With All-Sex Locker Rooms" was posted at foxnews.com on March 4, 2025.

• Looking back to February 2025, an article by Garrett Marchland titled "\$250,000 Federal Grant Funds Central Washington University Project to 'Celebrate' Rural Trans Adults [Over the Age of 50]" was posted at the college fix.com on Feb. 26, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "Agriculture Department Gave University [Southern University Agricultural & Mechanical College in Louisiana] \$600,000 [Grant] to Study Menstruation Issues, Including in Trans Men" was posted at the college fix.com on March 6, 2025.

• An article by Hannah Knudsen titled "Department of Agriculture Cancels Grant That Recognizes the Menstrual Cycles of 'Transgender Men'" was posted at breitbart.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Alex Schemmel titled "They/Them/Turtle': Oregon Mental Health Advisory Board Includes Member Who Identifies as Terrapin Species" was posted at foxnews.com on March 12, 2025.

Biggest scam of all-time

• A video and an article by Staff titled "Watch: Joe Rogan and Elon Musk Expose the 'Biggest Scam of All-Time' [How the Bureaucratic Systems Could Orchestrate a Trillion-Dollar Fraud Through Non-Government Organizations (NGOs) and agencies like USAID]" were posted at rvmnews.com on March 2, 2025.

• An article by Mariane Angela titled "AG Secretary Says Biden Administration Racked

Up \$49 Billion Trade Deficit That Triggered 30% Surge in Farm Costs" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 5, 2025.

• An article by Kristen Altus titled "Elon Musk Goes Behind-the-Scenes at DOGE, Unveils Biggest Source of Fraud" was posted at foxbusiness.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Hannah Knudsen titled "The Department of Veterans Affairs Secretary Doug Collins: We Saved 'Roughly \$900 Million After Reviewing Just 2% of Contracts" was posted at breitbart.com on March 10, 2025.

Obstruction narrative - divert attention away from government waste, fraud and greed

• An article by Jack Hellner titled "Media Work Overtime to Hide Trump's Progress, and the Democrats' Hypocrisy" was posted at americanthinker.com on March 6, 2025.

Obstruction narrative – seeking to scare people about the economy

• An article by Pam Key titled "Schiff: Trump Is 'Destroying the Economy'" was posted at breitbart.com on March 9, 2025.

Economic numbers better than expected

• An article by John Carney titled "U.S. Consumers Get Inflation Relief as Consumer Prices Rise Less Than Expected" was posted at breitbart.com on March 12, 2025.

Despite politician & press resistance – new administration has success against waste

• Looking back to February 2025, a press release titled "[Oversight and Accountability Chairman James] Comer: DOGE Targets Billions in Government Waste Identified by GAO [Government Accountability Office]" was posted at oversight.house.gov on Feb. 25, 2025.

• An article by Ellen Knickmeyer titled "Secretary of State Rubio Says Purge of USAID Programs Complete, With 83% of Agency's Programs Gone" was posted at apnews.com on March 10, 2025.

You have got to be kidding – the media seeks to praise Biden's troubled economy

• An article by Ben Casselman and Colby Smith titled "Trump's Policies Have Shaken a Once-Solid Economic Outlook" was posted at nytimes.com on March 10, 2025.

Reminder – Joe Biden & Kamala Harris lied about the "Inflation Reduction Act"

• Looking back to August 2023, an article by Brianna Lyman titled "Inflation Reduction Act 'Has Nothing to Do With Inflation' – Biden Says" was posted at dailycaller.com on Aug. 11, 2023.

• Looking back to August 2024, an article by Staff titled "Kamala Fumbles Over Words While Admitting 'Inflation Reduction Act' Not About Inflation" was posted at dailywire.com on Aug. 30, 2024.

• Looking back to September 2024, an article by Nick Gilbertson titled "Biden Admits 'Inflation Reduction Act' [Which Included \$369 Billion for Green Energy Initiatives] Was Wrongly Named: 'We Should Have Named It What It Was'" was posted at breitbart.com on Sept. 5, 2024.

• Looking back to September 2024, an article by Jack Hellner titled "Inflation Reduction Act's Costs Are Skyrocketing" was posted at americanthinker.com on Sept. 9, 2024.

Politicians' climate agenda

• An article by Editorial Board titled "Biden 'Green' Pork for Pals Is an Epic Example of Insider Feeding" was posted at nypost.com on March 6, 2025.

• An article by Aubrie Spady titled "Trump Energy Chief Declares Climate Change a 'Global Physical Phenomenon' Amid Reversal of Biden-Era Policies" was posted at foxnews.com on March 11, 2025.

• An article by Paul Bois titled "EPA Chief Lee Zeldin Cancels '400 DEI & Environmental Justice Grants' – Saves Nearly \$2 Billion" was posted at breitbart.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "EPA's Zeldin Terminates \$20 Billion in Biden Climate Grants" was posted at politico.com on March 12, 2025.

Department of Education

• An article by Randi Weingarten titled "Opinion: Trump's Education Department Crusade Is a Cowardly Betrayal of America's Children" was posted at msnbc.com on March 11, 2025.

• An article by Editorial Board titled "[Teachers Union President] Randi Weingarten Deserves the Fury of Parents Across the Nation" was posted at nypost.com on March 12, 2025.

• An article by Zachary Stieber titled "Trump Says Education Secretary [Linda] McMahon Made Decisions on Mass Layoffs" was posted at theepochtimes.com on March 12, 2025.

DOGE – Department of Government Efficiency

• An article by Amy Furr titled "DOGE: More Than 200,000 Federal Government Credit Cards Deactivated" was posted at breitbart.com on March 11, 2025.

• An article by Bradford Betz titled "USPS Signs Agreement With DOGE After Moving to

Cut 10,000 Workers: 'Broken Business Model'" was posted at foxnews.com on March 14, 2025.

Economic reports – good and bad

• An article by Keith Griffith titled "Walmart Made One Sleepy Town [Bentonville, Ark.] the 'Austin of the Ozarks' – but the Boom Is Driving Up Home Prices" was posted at realtor.com on March 10, 2025.

• A video and an article titled "Watch: Democrats Used High Egg Prices to Attack Trump – Narrative [of Suffering Economy] Cracks" were posted at rvmnews.com on March 11, 2025.

Censorship

• An article by Tim Kilcullen titled "Four Times Biden Administration Waged Lawfare on Elon Musk for Supporting Free Speech" was posted at mrcfreespeechamerica.org on March 7, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "National Association of Realtors Facing 'Legal Pushback' for Allegedly Censoring Conservative Christians" was posted at millionvoices.org on March 12, 2025.

Lawfare

• An article by Candace Hathaway titled "Trump Targets Activists' Frivolous Lawsuits With Financial Penalties" was posted at theblaze.com on March 7, 2025.

Banks – de-banking conservatives

• An article by Sam Brownback titled "I Was Debanked by JPMorgan Chase – but Fought Back to Win Fiscal Freedom" was posted at nypost.com on March 10, 2025.

FEMA

• An article by John Zambenini titled "FEMA Fires Three More Supervisors Who Directed Crews to Avoid Pro-Trump Homes" was posted at thepopulisttimes.com on March 7, 2025.

Kash Patel – FBI

• An article by Sarah Arnold titled "Kash Patel's FBI Shocks Nation With Treason Arrests Just Two Weeks Into His Role" was posted at townhall.com on March 7, 2025.

Tulsi Gabbard – National Intelligence Community

• An article by Hailey Gomez titled "Tulsi Gabbard Reveals CIA's Swamp 'Worse' Than She Thought" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 6, 2025.

Illegal immigration – criminals

• An article by Jason Walsh titled "Sanctuary Laws Protect Illegal Alien Who Burned Woman Alive in NYC From ICE Arrest" was posted at thepopulisttimes.com on March 7, 2025.

• An article by Editorial Board titled "Democrats' Principles Lead to Madness of Sanctuary for Violent Criminals" was posted at nypost.com on March 8, 2025.

• An article by Elizabeth Weibel titled "Report: Illegal Aliens Kill Man During Theft of Catalytic Converter" was posted at breitbart.com on March 9, 2025.

• An article by Warner Todd Huston titled "Huntington Beach Sues California for 'Protecting Dangerous Illegal Aliens'" was posted at breitbart.com on March 9, 2025.

• An article by Jason Walsh titled "More Illegal Aliens Prosecuted in Trump's First Two Months Than Biden's Entire Term" was posted at dailyfetched.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Bob Price titled "543 Criminal Aliens, 7 Gang Members Busted in Houston-

Area ICE Raids" was posted at breitbart.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Bob Price titled "Rashida Tlaib Casts Lone Vote Against Bill Requiring Reports on Cartel Smuggling Tunnels Under Border" was posted at breitbart.com on March 11, 2025.

Illegal immigration – helping illegal immigrants avoid ICE

• An article by Elizabeth Weibel titled "Kristi Noem: 'Two Leakers' of DHS Operations Information Identified" was posted at breitbart.com on March 7, 2025.

• An article by Jeff Poor titled "Kristi Noem Vows to Continue Polygraph Tests to Track Down ICE Leakers" was posted at breitbart.com on March 9, 2025.

• An article by Ian Hanchett titled "Boston Mayor: We're Releasing People Wanted by ICE Because They Choose Not to Get Warrants" was posted at breitbart.com on March 12, 2025.

Illegal immigration – Tom Homan

• An article by Staff titled "Border Czar Tom Homan Says ICE Agents Will Flood NY If Hochul Doesn't Cooperate on Federal Immigration Crackdown" was posted at nypost.com on March 12, 2025.

• An article by Peter Pinedo titled "Tom Homan Warns Major Sanctuary State [in Albany, New York] Will 'Get Exactly What They Don't Want' " was posted at foxnews.com on March

13, 2025.

Illegal immigration – general comments

• An article by Jack Phillips titled "Small Business Administration Relocating Offices Away From Sanctuary Cities" was posted at theepochtimes.com on March 9, 2025.

• An article by Suzanne Gamboa titled "Immigration Accounted for All U.S. Population Growth in 2022-2023, First Time Since 1850" was posted at nbcnewyork.com on March 12, 2025.

• An article by Candace Hathaway titled "FEMA-Funded Shelters May Have Helped Flood US With Illegal Aliens, Trump Administration Says" was posted at theblaze.com on March 13, 2025.

• An article by Jeff Charles titled "Trump Is About to Invoke This 18th Century Law to Make a Massive Move Against Illegal Immigration" was posted at townhall.com on March 13, 2025.

Examples of anti-Semitism

• An article by Staff titled "New Jersey City [Paterson] Declared 'Capital of Palestine' by Mayor in Fiery Speech" was posted at jpost.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Anthony Blair titled "Anti-Israel Cornell Students Disrupt 'Peace' Event With Foul, Anti-Semitic Chants Directed at Ex-Foreign Minister" was posted at nypost.com on March 12, 2025.

Anti-Israel protesters – general chaos

• An article by Lisa Kashinsky titled "Pro-Palestinian Groups Have More Demands for Democrats" was posted at politico.com on March 12, 2025.

Anti-Israel protesters – colleges

• An article by Mariane Angela titled "Josh Hawley Says It's Time to Pull Strings on Universities Abusing Taxpayer Dollars Against Jewish Students" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 13, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "John Hopkins University Slashes 2,000 Jobs After Trump Administration Slashes Grants Over Protests" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025.

Mahmoud Khalil supporters

• An article by Chris Nesi titled "ICE Arrests Palestinian Leader of Columbia's Anti-Israel Protests, Revoking Student Visa and Green Card: Lawyer" was posted at nypost.com on March 9, 2025.

• An article by Michael Starr titled "Mahmoud Khalil Supporters Arrested After Storming Trump Towers" was posted at jpost.com on March 13, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "Nearly 100 Anti-Israel Protesters Arrested After Invading NYC's Trump Tower to Demand Mahmoud Khalil's Release" was posted at nypost.com on March 13, 2025.

• An article by Emily Crane titled "Noor Abdalla (Wife of Columbia Anti-Israel Agitator Mahmoud Khalil) Says She Was 'Naive' to Think He Wouldn't Face Arrest" was posted at nypost.com on March 13, 2025.

• An article by Michael Starr titled "Anti-Israel Activists Turn Mahmoud Khalil's Arrest Into a Free Speech Issue" was posted at jpost.com on March 13, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "Vandals Splash Columbia University President's Home With Red Paint as Protests Rage Over ICE Arrest of Mahmoud Khalil" was posted at nypost.com on March 14, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "Mahmoud Khalil Worked at UNRWA and Got 'Rigorous Security Clearance' as British Government Staffer in Lebanon Years Before He Helped Lead Anti-Israel Columbia University Protests" was posted at nypost.com on March 14, 2025.

• An article by Jennie Taer titled "Second Anti-Israel Columbia Protester (Leqaa Kordia) Arrested by Homeland Security for Immigration Violations – as Third Self-Deports and Flees to Canada" was posted at nypost.com on March 14, 2025.

Columbia University

• An article by Alec Schemmel titled "Trump Cuts More Than \$400 Million in Grants to Columbia Over Anti-Semitism Concerns, Potentially More to Come" was posted at foxnews.com on March 7, 2025.

• An article by John Oyewale titled "Columbia University Appears to Change It Tune After Trump Slashes \$400 Million in Federal Grants" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 9, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "U.S. Hands Columbia List With 'Next Steps' to Combat Anti-Semitism Before Shutting Off Funding" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025.

• An article by Michael Starr titled "Columbia Revokes Degrees, Expels, Suspends Multiple Anti-Israel Protesters" was posted at jpost.com on March 14, 2025.

News about vaccines

• An article by Josh Christenson titled "Trump Administration Yanks CDC Nomination for Vaccine Skeptic Dave Weldon" was posted at nypost.com on March 13, 2025.

Covid – general comments

• An article by Jack Phillips titled "DOGE Says It Found \$312 Million in Loans That Were Given to Children During Pandemic" was posted at theepochtimes.com on March 9, 2025.

• An article by Elle Purnell titled "Covid Taught Americans to Stop Trusting a Government That Puts Them Last" was posted at thefederalist.com on March 12, 2025.

Comments – about defunding the police

• Looking back to June 2020, an article by Paige Fernandez titled "Defunding the Police Will Actually Make Us Safer" was posted at aclu.org on June 11, 2020.

Murder

• An article by Shane Galvin titled "[South Carolina] Mother Fatally Stabs Newborn With Letter Opener Seconds After Giving Birth: 'Never Seen Anything This Bad'" was posted at nypost.com on March 12, 2025.

• An article by Patrick Reilly titled "Luigi Mangione Gets Largest Donation Yet [\$36,500] From Mystery Giver: 'Quite Exceptional'" was posted at nypost.com on March 13, 2025.

Kennedy Center

• A video and an article by Jerome Hudson titled "Watch: Drag Queens Surround the Kennedy Center in Protest of Trump's Takeover" were posted at breitbart.com on March 11, 2025.

• An article by Joseph A. Wulfson titled "Bill Maher [Astutely] Rips Left's 'Exclusionary Attitude' as 'Hamilton' Cancels Shows at Trump-Backed Kennedy Center" was posted at foxnews.com on March 11, 2025.

Meghan Markle

• An article titled "Meghan Markle Announces New Podcast 'Confessions of a Female Founder' After \$20 Million Spotify Disaster" was posted at nypost.com on March 13, 2025.

Disney

• An article by Editorial Board titled "Disney 'Snow White' Disaster Proves It Again: Go

Woke, Go Broke!" was posted at nypost.com on March 12, 2025.

• An article by Rebecca Lawrence titled "The \$270 Million Disney Movie So Woke Its Premiere Is Being Held in Secret – How Backlash Against Snow White Remake (Which Dumped Dwarf Actors and 'Sexist' Romance) Has Forced Producers to Quietly Relocate Its Opening to a Remote Spanish Castle" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 12, 2025.

The Democrats - have been looking to Hakeem Jeffries

• Looking back to November 2024, an article by Staff titled "'It's on Him': Democrats Look to Hakeem Jeffries to Plot a Path to Revival" was posted at cnn.com on Nov. 19, 2024.

• Looking back to February 2025, an article by Ian Hanchett titled "[House Minority Leader

Hakeem] Jeffries: Trump Isn't Focused on Key Issues Like Securing the Border Like Democrats Are" was posted at breitbart.com on Feb. 28, 2025.

• An article by Mike Lillis titled "Jeffries Says GOP on Its Own to Come Up With Votes to Pass Clean Spending Bill" was posted at thehill.com on March 6, 2025.

• An article by Kipp Jones titled " 'We Have the Republicans on the Run!' Hakeem Jeffries Wildly Claims Democrats Have the GOP Running Scared" was posted at mediaite.com on March 9, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "Beyond Delusional: House Minority Leader Hakeem Jeffries Insists Democrats Have Republicans 'On the Run'" was posted at theyeshivaworld.com on March 9, 2025.

• An article by Nicole Silverio titled "Kayleigh McEnany Scoffs at Hakeem Jeffries' Claim GOP Is 'On the Run'" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 10, 2025.

Gavin Newsom – is born connected

• Looking back to September 2018, an article by Seema Mehta titled "How Eight Elite San Francisco Families Funded Gavin Newsom's Political Ascent [Newsom Wasn't Born Rich, but He Was Born Connected]" was posted at latimes.com on Sept. 7, 2018.

• An article by Hailey Gomez titled "'New Democrat Messiah': [Conservative Radio Host] Dana Loesch Warns Republicans to See 'Danger' in Newsom's Rebrand Ahead of 2028" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 6, 2025.

• An article by Joel B. Pollak titled "California Republicans Launch Referendum to Require Voter ID" was posted at breitbart.com on March 11, 2025.

• An article by Alana Mastrangelo titled "Gavin Newsom to Charlie Kirk on Men in

Women's Sports: 'Democratic Party Brand Has Just Been Crushed'" was posted at breitbart.com on March 9, 2025.

• An article by Joe Garofoli titled "Gavin Newsom Wants to Replicate Conservatives' Podcast Success, He's Forgetting One Crucial Thing [Is He Talking About the Popular Issues?]" was posted at sfchronicle.com on March 12, 2025.

• An article by Thomas English titled "California Begs for Emergency Loan After Showering Illegal Immigrants With Healthcare Benefits" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 13, 2025.

• An article by Martin Tribe titled "California Governor Gavin Newsom Forced to Borrow Over \$3 Billion to Fund Free Healthcare for Illegal Immigrants" was posted at thepopulisttimes.com on March 14, 2025.

Michelle Obama

• An article by Jerome Hudson titled "2028 Omen? Michelle Obama Launches Podcast Amid Democrat Disarray" was posted at breitbart.com on March 10, 2025.

• An article by Jason Walsh titled "Michelle Obama's New Podcast Flops: First 3 Episodes Fail to Clear 20,000 Views on YouTube" was posted at dailyfetched.com on March 13, 2025.

• An article by Mary Rooke titled "Former Democrat Power Couple [Barack and Michelle] Finally Lose Their Grip on American Public" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 13, 2025.

• An article by Michael Dorgan titled "Musk's DOGE Terminates Lease at Obama Presidential Library Site" was posted at foxnews.com on March 5, 2025.

Alexandria Ocasio-Cortez

• An article by Deirdre Bardolf titled "Democrats Push AOC to Primary Schumer, Furious Over His Support of Republican Spending Bill" was posted at nypost.comon March 14, 2025.

Jasmine Crockett

• An article by Martin Tribe titled "Jasmine Crockett Accuses Trump of Deporting Illegal Aliens to Send Black People 'Back to the Fields'" was posted at thepopulisttimes.com on March 7, 2025.

• An article by Joseph A. Wulfson titled "Bill Maher Knocks Rep. Jasmine Crockett, Questions Her Status as 'Big Leader' in Democratic Party" was posted at foxnews.com on March 8, 2025.

• An article by Lindsay Kornick titled "Jasmine Crockett Insists 'It's Not a Crime' to

Illegally Cross the Border" was posted at foxnews.com on March 9, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "'Potty Mouth' Democrats Have Some New Fighting Words We Can't Put in This Headline [as Jasmine Crockett Dropped an F-Bomb]" was posted at politico.com on March 9, 2025.

• An article by Harold Hutchison titled "Jasmine Crockett Thinks Potential Government Shutdown Could Save Bureaucrats From Getting Booted by Trump Administration" was posted at dailycaller.com on March 13, 2025.

Rahm Emanuel

• An article by Jonathan Martin titled "Rahm Emanuel Is Gearing Up to Run for President" was posted at politico.com on March 12, 2025.

Pete Buttigieg

• An article titled "Pete Buttigieg Announces He's Not Running for Open Senate Seat – Leaving Door Open for 2028 Presidential Bid" was posted at nypost.com on March 13, 2025.

Kamala Harris

• An article by Rudi Kinsella titled "Kamala Harris Criticized for [Lack of] Election Response Compared to Tim Walz" was posted at irishstar.com on March 13, 2025.

Corporate media

• An article by Jorge Bonilla titled "Study: Biden's 2024 State of the Union [Speech] Drew Two Times More Network News Time Than Trump's 2025 Joint [Congress] Address" was posted at newsbusters.org on March 7, 2025.

• An article by Daniel Greenfield titled "Media Tries to Redefine 'Homelessness' as 'Urban Camping'" was posted at frontpagemag.com on March 9, 2025. (The article reminded about previous branding – bums to homeless, homeless to unhoused and now homelessness to urban camping.)

• An article by Beth Brelje titled "After Four-Year Nap, New York Times to Start 'Fact-Checking' the White House Again" was posted at thefederalist.com on March 10, 2025.

CBS

• An article by Martin Tribe titled "CBS News Reporter [Camilo Montoya-Galvez] Says He 'Did Not See a Single Migrant' Trying to Cross the Border" was posted at thepopulisttimes.com on March 12, 2025.

MSNBC – general

• An article by Charles F. Coleman Jr. titled "Rep. Al Green Set the Bar for Democrats [by Standing Up to Trump], Most of Them Failed to Meet It" was posted at msnbc.com on March 6, 2025.

• An article by Pam Key titled "Chris Matthews: Trump Is Like 'Mussolini' Lying to His Supporters" was posted at breitbart.com on March 7, 2025.

• An article by Pam Key titled "Mitch Landrieu [Former Mayor of New Orleans Said on MSNBC]: 'Donald Trump Is a Traitor to This Country'" was posted at breitbart.com on March 7, 2025.

• An article by Will Potter titled "Bill Maher Slams Liberal MSNBC's 'Obsessive' Fact-Checking of Trump" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 8, 2025.

• An article by Jason Walsh titled "MSNBC Host [Alicia Menendez] Defends Violent Tesla Attacks, Calls Them 'Protests'" was posted at dailyfetched.com on March 13, 2025.

• An article by Staff titled "MSNBC Bigwigs Leaked Layoffs Plan in Stunning Gaffe – and Staffer Found Grim 'Kill List' Morning of Bloodbath" was posted at nypost.com on March 14, 2025.

MSNBC – Nicolle Wallace

• An article by Ariel Zilber titled "MSNBC's Nicolle Wallace Rips Press Secretary Karoline Leavitt Over Tariffs: 'Either Tragically Uninformed or Lying'" was posted at nypost.com on March 12, 2025.

MSNBC – Rachel Maddow

• An article by Jason Walsh titled "MSNBC in Crisis: Rachel Maddow Lost a Quarter of Her Viewers Since Trump Victory" was posted at dailyfetched.com on March 14, 2025.

MSNBC – Joe and Mika

• An article by Joseph Vazquez titled "Joe and Mika Lied About Musk Seeking to 'Eliminate' Social Security, Medicare' was posted at newsbusters.org on March 12, 2025.

CNN

• An article by Alex Hammer titled "CNN Panel Explodes as [Former Democratic State Politician in South Carolina Who Is Now a Political Commentator] Bakari Sellers Tries to Lecture Shark Tank's Kevin O'Leary About the Economy" was posted at dailymail.co.uk on March 12, 2025.

General interest

• An article by Jill McLaughlin titled " 'Advance Auto Parts' [Stores] to Close All [136] California Locations" was posted at theepochtimes.com on March 7, 2025.

• An article by Dave Mayjon titled "21 State Attorneys General Urge Congress to Ban DeepSeek on All Government Devices" was posted at theepochtimes.com on March 8, 2025.

• An article by Rong-Gong titled "Malibu Has Become an Earthquake Hotbed as LA Sees Rise in Moderate Tremblers" was posted at latimes.com on March 9, 2025.

• An article by Scott Thompson titled "Virginia High School Track Star Bashed in Head by Opponent With Baton: 'I Was Just in Disbelief'" was posted at foxnews.com on March 9, 2025.

• An article by Anna Young titled "[North Carolina] Second-Grader (age 9) Uses Heimlich Maneuver He Learned on YouTube to Save Choking Classmate, Dramatic Video Shows" was posted at nypost.com on March 12, 2025.

• An article by Jorge Fitz-Gibbon titled "Pit Bulls Maul Cops During Wild Caught-on-Video Raid at Suspected Drug Den: 'This Is What Police Are Dealing With'" was posted at nypost.com on March 12, 2025.

• An article by Reda Wigle titled "My Dog Knew I Had Cancer Before I Did – Then Helped Me Through Chemo: 'He Was a Greater Purpose for Me'" was posted at nypost.com on March 13, 2025.

• • • • •

An article by Diana Bruk titled "Can't Sleep? 7 Steps to Boost Melatonin Production Without Taking a Supplement" was posted at nypost.com on March 10, 2025. Following are excerpts of the article.

- 1. Soak in that sunlight during the day.
- 2. Limit the blue light (from phones, tablets and TVs) at night.
- 3. Eat melatonin-rich foods like cherries, bananas walnuts and oats.
- 4. Load up on tryptophan (an amino acid that helps produce serotonin).
- 5. Be consistent with your sleep schedule.
- 6. Have your last meal at least two hours before bed.
- 7. Relax and unwind.

.

Isaiah 55:6-11-"Seek you the Lord while He may be found, call upon Him while He is near. Let the wicked forsake his way, and the unrighteous man his thoughts; let him return to the Lord, and He will have mercy on him; and to our God, for He will abundantly pardon. 'For My thoughts are not your thoughts, nor are your ways My ways,' says the Lord. For as the heavens are higher than the earth, so are My ways higher than your ways, and My thoughts than your thoughts. For as the rain comes down, and the snow from heaven, and do not return there, but water the earth, and make it bring forth and bud, that it may give seed to the sower and bread to the eater, so shall My word by that goes forth from My mouth; it shall not return to Me void, but it shall accomplish what I please, and it shall prosper in the thing for which I sent it."